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JULY 25, 2021


EVENTS AND

ANNOUNCEMENTS

FINANCIAL

UPDATE As of July 18, 2021

August Return to Normal 
Children’s Ministry: God’s Backyard, our children’s teaching time 
for ages 4-10, will begin again on September 12. Our ministry lead is 
Ryan Ouellette. The new curriculum is “Grow Time,” a three-year 
program that provides a complete overview of the Scriptures and 
discusses important topics in doctrine and the church.

Lord’s Table: Beginning on September 5, we will no longer be using 
the pre-packaged communion elements. Appropriate sanitary 
precautions will be taken in the preparation.

Missions: We will resume our monthly updates about our supported 
missions projects around the world. They will be on the third Sunday 
of the month.

Bible Studies: Weekly studies will resume in September, except the 
online study - see below.

Online Bible Study 
The Tuesday, 7-8pm Zoom Bible 
study resumes this week. If you 

have not participated but wish to 
join, instructions are on the 

website. Just click Online Bible 
Study in the menu bar and 

complete the form. Old sessions 
are available on the page.

Thank you for your continued faithfulness in giving of your gifts and offerings. 
Remember, you can give via the offering box in the back, by mail (PO Box 443 
Merrimack, NH) or online at bedfordroad.org.

Budget to Date:	 $47,829

Offerings to Date:	 $51,409

Weekly Budget:	 $3,986

Annual Budget:	 $207,260

Nursery Availability 
We are not currently stationing 
volunteers in the nursery before 

service, but they are ready to help.  
If you would like to have your 

children (ages 0-3) in nursery, do 
not hesitate to ask a greeter to 
connect you with a volunteer.

http://bedfordroad.org


“You Are God Alone (not a god)”

© 2004, Billy Foote and Cindy Foote, CCLI 4243463

Part 8, The Reality of Suffering (James 5:7-20)


THE BIG IDEA

Are You Visiting With Us Today?

Please also take a moment to fill out the Welcome section on the back of the 
envelope in the seat back pocket and drop it in the offering box located in the 
back of the sanctuary. If you need a Bible, there is one in the rack in front of 

you. You are welcome to take it home as our gift to you.

WELCOME TO  
THE WORSHIP GATHERING

- Scripture Reading -

2 Timothy 4:1-8

“Great Are You, Lord”

© 2012, David Leonard and Leslie Jordan, CCLI 6460220

- Lord’s Table -

Followed by “The Doxology”

The Lord’s Table 
Be prepared to partake together. 

 Pick up the elements at the  
back of the sanctuary 


before worship.

GETTING INTO  
THE SCRIPTURESJames

&
The Church

“Be Still My Soul”

Public Domain, Jane Laurie Borthwick, Jean Sibelius, and Katharina von Schlegel, CCLI 96910

“Is He Worthy?”

© 2018, Ben Shive and Andrew Peterson, CCLI 7108951


